Stand for Synod

#StandForSynod

Have you ever thought of standing for the General Synod of the Church of England? Well,
maybe you should!

We want to encourage a broad range of voices to our national decision-making body.

Standing for General Synod is an opportunity to represent your community and our Diocese
at a national level.

Members of Synod have a say in national legislation that affects all parts of the Church of
England. Together with the Westminster Parliament, it is the only body which can make
national law for England.

In addition to legislation, members can also raise issues and contribute to debates on a wide
range of social and policy matters of national and international significance. Watch the ‘Why
you should stand for General Synod’ film here.

Nominations will open on 30th July 2021, and close on 8th September.

Read the official press release, here.

Dedicated webpage, www.churchofengland.org/synodelections, here.

Publicity poster for your church or window in PDF format here, and JPG here.


https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=i5OT7vC7mo0
https://www.salisbury.anglican.org/resources-library/whos-who/news-and-events/pr-standforsynod-campaign-jul-2021/
http://www.churchofengland.org/synodelections
https://www.salisbury.anglican.org/resources-library/whos-who/synods/general-synod/general-synod-elections-poster-pdf-synod_elections_qp
https://www.salisbury.anglican.org/resources-library/whos-who/synods/general-synod/general-synod-elections-poster-image-synod_elections_qp

